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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum, Co-Chairs: 
 
The Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Subcommittee met on Monday, August 14, 
2017, at 11:00 a.m., in Room 151 of the State Capitol, in Little Rock, Arkansas. The 
subcommittee heard testimony concerning the following items: 

 
1. Discussion of possible risk factors leading to criminal behavior, early prevention and 

possible policy solutions, with testimony from Wendy Kelley, Director Arkansas 
Department of Correction; Sheila Sharp, Director, Arkansas Community Correction; and 
Marlon Marrow, Facility Director, Arkansas Juvenile Assessment. 
 

2. Role of the Interagency Task Force for the Implementation of Criminal Justice 
Prevention Initiatives, with testimony from Kelly Eichler, Senior Advisor for Criminal 
Justice, Office of the Governor.  

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Senator Joyce Elliott, Co-Chair       Representative David Fielding, Co-Chair 


